Item No. 7.3.1

MacSween, Liam

To: Bates, Joshua
Cc: Pat Gates (patricia.gates@bellaliant.net); Post, Gerry
Subject: RE: Next AAC meeting

From: Bates, Joshua [mailto:Joshua.Bates@novascotia.ca]
Sent: July-03-18 11:46 AM

To: MacSween, Liam <macswel@Halifax.CA>

Cc: Pat Gates Post, Gerry <Gerry.Post@novascotia.ca>
Subject: RE: Next AAC meeting

Hi Liam, this is great, thank you. Here’s a brief description for you:

The Rick Hansen Foundation (RHF) has developed a universal accessibility standard in the built environment
through an RHF Accessibility Certification (RHFAC) program, similar to LEED certification. It is a voluntary
program that goes beyond the building code. Twenty Nova Scotia assessors were trained through the RHFAC
program in May 2018. The Cogswell District Redevelopment Project presents an opportunity for RHF
Accessibility Certification to be applied to the public and private lands within the Cogswell District.
Outcome: RHF Accessibility Certification applied to the public and private lands within the Cogswell District

Drop me a line if there’s anything else you need,

Josh



